SANTA ANA COLLEGE

FOUNDATION

A Special Message to our Santa Ana College Foundation Partners,
Our work continues.

Now more than ever, the Santa Ana College Foundation team is committed to serving our
students, staff, supporters and friends. We want to ensure you that the work of the Santa Ana
College Foundation goes on, and is more important than ever as we face uncertain times.

Santa Ana College continues to uphold our mission to provide the
highest quality education to our students and community. To this
point, all students beginning this week have transitioned to online
courses. Even still, their hard work and determination continues
as they work to further their education and raise their game.

We are laser-focused on meeting the highest priorities of our
students during this time, which includes the critical selection and
awarding of all of our student scholarships, which are made
possible by YOU, our outstanding donors and friends, as well as
our other philanthropic campaigns.

Your support matters now more than ever, and we will provide

you with an update soon regarding all upcoming philanthropic events, campaigns, and student-
centered celebrations in the near future. Many of our donors are using this time of uncertainty
to come together to support those in need. If you feel inspired to uplift a Santa Ana College
student in some way, please reach out via email at romero_christina@sac.edu or by phone at
714-564-6091.

You are part of a community that matters deeply to each and every student on this campus and
for that, we thank you. In these uncertain times, one thing that remains unwavering is our
commitment to our community. Our team looks forward to continue supporting our students,
staff, donors, and partners. We urge you to remain in touch with us, remain vigilant, and take
care of your health. Please be well and be safe.

With gratitude,
Christina R. Romero, Executive Director and the Office of Advancement Team
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